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Termination of the Boil Water Notice for GWA Northern Water System’s Well A-31 
 
 Guam Waterworks Authority, with the concurrence of Guam Environmental 
Protection Agency (GEPA), is terminating the Boil Water Notice issued yesterday to the 
customers in the area of Maina, Agana Heights and Sinajana as of 11:00 a.m., April 27, 
2024.  Following the repair to the system, restoration to normal water pressures and 
laboratory testing at designated sampling locations, customers in this portion of the water 
system may now resume normal use of the water being supplied. GWA ‘s laboratory 
testing of the restored portion of the water system confirms the water is safe to drink.  
 
GWA is letting customers in the affected area know that tests confirm no bacteria in the 
system, and you no longer need to boil your water.  For more information, please contact 
Paul Kemp, Assistant General Manager for Compliance and Safety at 671-300-6885 or 
email at paulkemp@guamwaterworks.org  or contact GWA’s Dispatch at 671- 646-4211. 
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